
QC Campus Parking Information for SPRING 2021 

From the Department of Public Safety: 
 
On-campus parking is available for individuals who have been approved to 
access the campus only. Five-visit or 10-visit parking permits will be issued for 
Fields 5/14 during the Spring 2021 semester to those who have been pre-approved. 
At this time, single-day parking permits are not available for purchase. 
 
How to purchase a 5-visit or 10-visit parking permit 
You must apply online before coming to Jefferson Hall 201 to pay for and pick up 
your decal or permit. 

• A 5-visit parking permit will cost $25.00. 
• A 10-visit parking permit will cost $50.00.  

Parking applications must be submitted online.  

• Go to www.qc.cuny.edu. 
• In the upper right-hand corner on the gray bar, click on Login to..., then click 

on Parking on Campus. 
• Scroll down to the section, If you are not QC student/faculty/staff. After the 

first question, Are you a member of Athletics?, click on Click here. 
• Complete the form and submit. 
• Go to Jefferson Hall 201 on a day you have pre-approval to access campus 

(according the schedule above) and bring a check or money order for either 
$25 or $50 made payable to Queens College. 

 
Picking Up Your Permit 
Public Safety will be open in Jefferson Hall, Room 201 Monday through Friday, 
February 4 through February 26 from 9 am to 5 pm for the payment and pick-
up of 5-visit or 10-visit permit packages. Beginning the week of February 8, permits 
will be distributed only on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays (9AM-5PM).  
 
You should not make a separate trip to campus to pay for and pick up your 
permit. The purchase should be made on a day on which you have pre-approval to 
access the campus.  
 
Vehicles parked on campus without a permit and/or a current decal will be subject 
to a summons and/or boot. 
 
If you have any questions or the times listed above are not compatible with your 
schedule, please contact Specialist Boxer at 718-997-4441 or 
haiman.boxer@qc.cuny.edu.  


